
English 
In English, we will be linking our writing to Beowulf. We 
will be writing a legend based on the story. We will then 
be completing a non-chronological report based on the 
historical time period setting of Beowulf. We then hope 
to be able to investigate the poem ‘The Highway Man’.  

 

Maths 
In maths, we will be revisiting fractions. Firstly, we will 
revisit fractions of amount before moving onto converting 
between fractions, decimals and percentages. We will be 
revisiting rounding through decimals giving answers to 
one and two decimal places. Then, we will move onto area 
and perimeter of squares, rectangles and rectilinear 
shapes.  

History 
In history, we will be learning about Anglo-Saxons, Vikings 
and Scots. We will be investigating where they came from 
and why they invaded and settled in Britain. We will be 
investigating how well they got on with each other along 
with what life was like during this period. We will be 
investigating King Alfred and what the Vikings and Anglo-
Saxons left behind. 

 

Computing 
In computing, we will be focusing on databases. We will 
be learning how databases can be used. We will be 
making comparisons between paper and electronic 
databases.  

 

Art 
In Art this term, we will be focusing on developing 
structures and 3D installations. We will be planning and 
developing our ideas through a variety of resources. 
Please save your pop bottles and cardboard boxes.  

 

 

 

RE 
In R.E., we will be revisiting the question: ‘Do you have to 
believe in God to be good?’ We will be investigating 
different ways that we can show we are being good. We 
will be investigating different religions and how they show 
they are being good.  

 

Music 
In music, we will be continuing our ukulele lessons with 
Lincolnshire Music Services. We have been learning some 
songs, which we hope we will be able to share with you.  

Science 
In science, we will be learning about ‘Living Things and 
their Habitats’. We will be learning about life cycles of 
animals. We will be investigating sexual and asexual 
plants and will be trying to make new plants.  
 

PSHE 
In P.S.H.E, we will be learning to understand peer 
pressure. We will be investigating how we can be 
influenced by peer pressure and how we can develop our 
resilience in influential situations.  
 

Home Learning 
 

Reading, reading and more reading. Reading at home is 
essential to your child’s reading development and fluency. 
It does not have to be the whole book – even two or three 
pages! 
 
Please read every night and sign your child’s reading diary. 
For each 25, 50, 75 and 100 reads your child will receive a 
bookmark. 

 

PE 
In P.E, we will be developing our gymnastic skills with JB 
Sports. We will be developing our skills linked to balancing 
and making shapes. We will also be developing our 
knowledge of dance routines with Miss Reeves.  

 
MfL - Spanish 

In Spanish, we will be learning the language to describe 
faces. Then we focus on numbers to 31, days of the week, 
months of the year, seasons, animals, fruits and colours.  
 

 


